
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

The Board of Mayor and Aldermen of McMinnville will hold a public hearing on 

Tuesday, December 8, 2015, at 6:45 p.m. at McMinnville City Hall. The purpose of this 

hearing is to consider the rezoning of the back part of property at 407 West Main Street 

from R-1 Low Density Residential District to C-1 Central Commercial District. This 

property is more fully described as follows: 

 

(Map 068F, Group “E”, Parcel 008.00 of the  

Tax Assessor’s Office, Warren County, Tennessee) 

 

The application for this request, submitted by Hardee's Restaurant LLC, is on file in the 

Planning and Zoning Department at McMinnville City Hall. All interested persons are 

invited to attend this public hearing.  

 

      Jimmy Haley, Mayor 
 
    
 


